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STATE OF MAINE REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
RFA SUBMITTED QUESTIONS & ANSWERS SUMMARY
	RFA NUMBER AND TITLE:
	202207122 - Catalyst Funds for Residential Substance Use Disorder Treatment 
Grant Funding Opportunity

	RFA ISSUED BY:
	Department of Health and Human Services, 
Office of Behavioral Health

	SUBMITTED QUESTIONS DUE DATE:
	August 16, 2022 no later than 11:59 p.m., local time.

	QUESTION & ANSWER SUMMARY ISSUED:
	August 22, 2022

	APPLICATION SUBMISSION DEADLINE:
	September 26, 2022 no later than 11:59 p.m., local time.

	APPLICATION SUBMISSION DUE TO:
	Proposals@maine.gov


Provided below are submitted written questions received and the Department’s answer.
	1
	RFA Section & Page Number
	Question

	
	General
	Is the catalyst funding related to the recent announcement we received regarding our IMD expansion funding or is this something separate altogether?   

	
	Answer

	
	There are two RFA’s recently released in regard to IMD expansion.  The Capital RFA, which is now closed to applications, was released to assist agencies with capital expenses incurred in the physical expansion of property when adding additional beds.  This currently open Catalyst RFA has been released to assist with supporting administrative costs, staffing costs, and other costs anticipated in increasing access to residential SUD treatment, but may not be used to support the purchase, renovation, or alteration of physical facilities or infrastructure.  


	2
	RFA Section & Page Number
	Question

	
	
	We are in the process of moving our outpatient services to another location in order to increase our capacity for inpatient SUD services (Detox and Residential). This would allow us to offer services to MaineCare members at all levels of care. 

Our MaineCare application is in process and we are making sure we would be eligible for the grant as long as we are credentialed upon submission? Can you confirm we would be eligible for the grant?

	
	Answer

	
	All applicants who meet Part C. Eligibility to Submit Applications will be considered for funding.  Eligibility includes Applicants who currently have:

1. A MaineCare Provider Agreement or contract with the Department to provide Residential SUD Treatment for uninsured individuals; or 

2. Are licensed through the Department’s Division of Licensing and Certification for Behavioral Health Services. 


	3
	RFA Section & Page Number
	Question

	
	General
	Would transportation and vehicles be considered as cost anticipated in increasing access to residential treatment?

	
	Answer

	
	No.


	4
	RFA Section & Page Number
	Question

	
	General
	Would appliances for residents, office needs and staffing (i.e., refrigeration, copy machine, laptops, security devices etc.) be considered appropriate use of this funding?

	
	Answer

	
	No.
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